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In recognition for gift by . .. 

julia Cousins Laning 

On behalf of the citizens of the City of Venice, the Mayor, and 
City Council do hereby offer our sincere appreciation and gratitude 
for Ms. Laning's generous gift which allowed the city to purchase a 
building for use as Venice's historic archives facility, and support 
much needed repairs and upgrades of the Triangle Inn. 

Support and coordination for the provisions of these gifts are 
credited to the Gulf Coast Community Foundation for countless 
hours committed with city staff and Ms. Laning to bring this 
project to fruition. The city offers special thanks to Kirstin 
Fulkerson and Mark Pritchett for their participation and guidance. 

We are truly grateful for Ms. Laning's gift as well as the 
support of the Gulf Coast Community Foundation. 

WITNESS my hand and the official seal of the 
City of Venice this 10th day of October, 2017. 


